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April 7, 1936 

To Elmer Wo Campbell, Director, ~itary Engineering 
Re: Shaving .Soaps 

Answering your inquiry in reference to shaving soaps, 
please be advised that in our opinion all shaving soaps and 
shaving cre11ms «re subject to registration under the requirements 
of Chapter 109 Public Laws of 1935; ·and, further that shaving 
soaps and shavlng creams are not household or toilet soaps within 
the meaning of Section 3 of the said Chapter 1090 

C1yde Ro. Chapman 
Attorney General 


